
 

Feedback: PHSDSBC North West 
 
The first Chamber Meeting for 2020 was scheduled for 30 January 2020 but owing to the 
unavailability of parties, the meeting was postponed to 12 March 2020. 
 
PSA standards require that at least two agenda items must be submitted per meeting on the agenda 
of each bargaining forum/chamber where PSA members are represented. The PSA Statute stipulates 
that Branches must identify matters of mutual interest for the purpose of negotiations in the relevant 
bargaining chamber. Members are encouraged to submit agenda points through their respective 
leaderships. 
 
Structures are urged to submit agenda items to enable the PSA to continuously promote members’ 
interests. The Department of Health and Social Development operates under the auspices the 
PHSDSBC. Kindly submit inputs to cordell.curnow@psa.co.za or Zhulfa.graaff@psa.co.za by 24 
February 2020. 
 
Members will be informed of developments and are welcome to contact the PSA Provincial Office for 
more information. 
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